Rebeccah White
Po Box 292
Hardwick, VT 05843

June 30, 2008

Dear Rebecca Pastor,

I am interested in attending Johnson State College and earning a bachelor’s degree in business management and early childhood education.  
My knowledge of Johnson State College is excellent, because I am an Upward Bound student and have spent the past two summers on campus.  Upward Bound has helped me understand how determined I must be to attend college.  In my junior year I earned 12 college credits while attending the Green Mountain Technology and Career Center for business administration.  The courses I earned credit for included; Accounting I and Office Procedures at Community College of Vermont, and Principles of Management and Small Business Management at Johnson State College.  Upward Bound and my technical program have helped me earn college credit during high school.
In my junior year, I attended the TRIO New England Student Leadership Conference in Fairlee, Vermont.  At the conference, I had many chances to be a leader and try new ideas.  Each student that attended the conference was put into a group of people they didn’t know and had to problem solve while accomplishing different tasks each day.  This prepared me for college because now I am not shy around people I do not know.  This trait is an asset to Johnson State College because it is very important to know your way around the college you are attending.  I look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,  
Rebeccah White
